
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The Friends of Dothill would like to invite children to ‘make the rules’ on Friday 7th May. On 

this day pupils are encouraged to do as many of the rules from the list as they would like for 

50p per rule made. Choice of rules to make as follows: 

 

 Wear mufti 

 Bring a snack (sweets allowed!) 

 Put squash in your water bottle 

 Wear nail varnish 

 Wear non-school shoes 

 

Please can all donations be handed in at the classroom door on arrival that morning (we would 

like children to bring the correct change as unfortunately no change will be given.) 

 

Many thanks in anticipation of your support.  

The Friends of Dothill School. 
 

 
 

 
 


